Subject: 7168 Elk Road Rezoning

From: Kathleen Petrovic <*Redacted*>
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2023 12:36 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Cc: Alan Perry <*Redacted* >

Subject: 7168 Elk Road Rezoning

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Council,
Re: 7168 Elk Road

As residents of the area and street, we do not support the rezoning to such a high density zone. This is a zone
meant for a downtown area (laneway and compact housing), not for a primarily RS1 Suburban area. The 2
zones are opposite and not compatible. We chose this area for its suburban nature and the lifestyle it fosters,
and though rezonings in the area have happened to increase density, RS3 is not a zone | can support. Even
multi-family and bareland strata zones require wider lots than RS3, so | think this is completely unsupportable.

Thank you for your consideration

Kathleen & Alan Perry



